


 
 

 
 
 
 
  

June 27, 2018 

 

 

 

RE: Notice of Impending Boundary Action 

 

 

 

Dear Lieutenant Governor Cox, 

 

On June 19, 2018 the South Ogden City Council adopted Ordinance 18-05, thereby 

annexing certain property (known as the Ogden Golf and Country Club Annexation) 

into the city. 

 

As Mayor of South Ogden City, I hereby notify you of this impending boundary action 

which is more fully described in the approved local entity plat which accompanies this 

notice.  I further certify that all requirements applicable to this annexation have been 

met.  Accordingly, on behalf of South Ogden City, I request that you issue a Certificate 

of Annexation for this boundary action. 

  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Russell L. Porter 

South Ogden City Mayor 
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